
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR SALE OF FACILITIES 
OCT 29 AH 9: 58 

(Section 367.071, Florida Statutes) 
c 0 MM t s s 10 H 

LEGAL NOTICE CLERK 
Notice is hereby given on October 22, 2 0 0 4 ,  pursuant to Section 

367.071, Florida Statutes, of the application of Florida Water 
Services, Corporation (Applicant) for the sale of its Chuluota water 
and wastewater facilities providing service i n  Seminole County, 
Florida, to Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. (Purchaser). Please note that 
this application is not a request for a change in rates. 

Seminole County 
Chuluota (water & wastewater) : 

Township 21 South, Range 32 East, Sections 16, 17, 20, 21, 
2 8  and 29 

The full legal descriptions of the areas served by the Chuluota 
water and wastewater facilities are available upon written request to 
the Applicant at the address listed below. 

Any objection to this Application must be made in writing and filed 
with the Director, Division of the Commission Clerk & Administrative 
Services, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shurnard Oak 
Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 3 2 3 9 9 - 0 8 5 0 ,  within thirty (30) days 
from the date of this notice. At the same time, a copy of sa id  
objection should be mailed to the Applicant and t h e  Purchaser whose 
addresses a r e  set forth below. The objection must state t h e  grounds 
f o r  the objection with particularity. 

App 1 i c ant : 

F l o r i d a  Water Services Corporation 
Attn: Melissa Taylor, Esquire 
P.O. B o x  609520 
Orlando, FL 32860-9520 

Purchaser: 

Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc. 
Attn: Kathy L Pape, Esquire 
762 West Lancaster A v e .  
Bryn Mawr, PA 19010 
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Octob,er 25,2004 

Dear Customer: 

Aqua Utilities Florida, Inc, www.aquafl.com 
6960 Professional Parkway East 
Suite 400 
Sarasota, FL 34240 

As you will likely recall, Florida Water Services Corporation and Aqua Utilities Florida, 
Inc. (Aqua) announced in April 2004 that the companies had reached an agreement to 
transfer the remaining Florida Water systems to Aqua.. 

The attached public notice, which addresses the transaction, was originally sent to you at 
the end of August, 2004. However, because of the turbulent weather that plagued Florida 
and other parts of the South during that time, we understand that it is possible that you 
might not have had the opportunity to review the notice, which details how you may 
comment on the transaction. For that reason, we have decided it would be best to resend 
the notice to ensure that everyone has had the opportunity to read it. 

We look forward to continuing to serve you. 

Sincerely, 

President 

An Aqua America Company 


